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8 August 2012
I am pleased to announce that from Autumn 2012, the Department for Work and Pensions (DWP) will launch Universal Jobmatch - our new job posting and matching service.

The introduction of this new streamlined service will benefit both jobseekers and employers by speeding up the recruitment process.

Any jobseeker will be able to set up an account, and upload or build their CVs 24/ 7. The new technology will automatically match their CV’s and skills to suitable jobs that are posted on the new service.  The service will also help highlight any skills gaps that a jobseeker may have on their CV and signpost them to where they can get support to address these.

Jobseekers can receive alerts and, whenever a new job is placed that matches their job search criteria, they will receive an email notification about that job.  

One of the advantages of the new service for benefit claimants is not having to provide evidence of their jobsearch activity on Universal Jobmatch as their personal adviser will be able to view this online. 
I’d like your help to introduce Universal Jobmatch by asking you to encourage jobseekers to get on line, set up an email account in preparation to use the new service, or signpost them to help and support in using the internet where appropriate. This could be formal training or getting them to seek help from a family member or friend. There are a number of useful campaigns already working towards helping jobseekers for example Go-ON campaign and the practical BBC downloadable toolkit 

Digital skills are becoming more vital in daily life but particularly for job search. 

As part of DWP’s Digitalisation Programme, we need to ensure that jobseekers have the required knowledge and if not, know where to get help and support to get them online. 

The service will meet accessibility standards and DWP will continue to support disadvantaged jobseekers.

If you and the organisations you represent would like more information about Universal Jobmatch please visit www.dwp.gov.uk/advisers 
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